
NUMBER ONE IN SOUTHERN RHODE ISLAND 

{ 

WKFD February 23, 1976 

Dear Kermit, 
Thank you for your letter detailing your reception of WKFD, 

on the morning of Feb. 19, 1976. Your report was most complete, and very 
interesting,. I must comend you on your exceptional receiving system, it 

really must do a very good job for you. 
This letter confirms your reception of WKFD on Feb. 19, 1976. 

We use a Raytheon RA -1000 transmitter with a power output of 500(five hundred) 
watts, feeding aseries excited tower (112ft) in a salt water basin in 
Narragansett Bay. 

Again, thank you for the very complete report. I ap glad I was 
able to give DXers a chance to hear the station, and hope to heat from you 
when I run the test this week from WPEP. I see that you use a HQ -180. I use 
a HQ -170A in my hobby Amateur Radio, and find it to do a excellent job. Again, 
good luck in DX hunting. 

Sincerly, 

GC 

Eugene R. Faltus, Chf.En. 
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